
November 14, 2016 meeting 

 

Meeting was called to order by vice president Brian Manecke. 

 

Secretary report was given and accepted. 

 

Treasurer report was given and accepted. 

 

Motion was made to renew web site contract with Cathy Mueller.  This includes the domain and Cathy’s 

fee for keeping the site updated.  Motion passed. 

 

WATVA sent some information on calendars they want to sell.  We can let them know of any club 

activities and they would add them to the calendar (excluding monthly meetings).   

 

Discussion was held on the Christmas party.  Was decided to hold it on Friday January 13th.  Will be held 

at the Fenwood Village Hall and food will be catered   6:00 drinks and 7:00 meal.  Bring a white elephant 

gift if you would like to participate.  Let Peggy or Gary know if you will be attending so we can get a 

count for the caterer. 

 

Time to start thinking about the chili feed which is normally held super bowl Saturday. 

 

Meeting was adjourned.  

 

 

 

 

 

Next meeting will be held Monday December 12, 2016 at 7:00 at the Fenwood Village Hall 


